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Mr. Premier - my first time contacting politicians is this issue. This water is Australia's MOST valuable resource. It 
must remain in the hands of Australians and managed by our governments. Forget the rhetorical argument, if sold it 
will end up in private hands and the water sold for profit not for the country. 
 
Sincerely Bob Allen  


